
Newington Lindfield Parents’ & Friends’ Association 

 

P&F roles for 2013 
 

NOMINATION FORM 
 
 

The P&F Executive invites you to volunteer for one or more P&F positions for 2013.   

 

Volunteering is a wonderful way for you to be involved and support our boys! 

 

Descriptions of each role can be found on the P&F Noticeboard at the rear of the School Office and will 

be uploaded onto the Newington Spaces (from September). 

 

If you have questions about any of the roles, please contact our Vice President, Judy Ryan on 0418 277 

553 or judyryan656@bigpond.com.   

 

2013 positions will be confirmed/elected at the P&F Annual General Meeting on Tuesday, 23 October 

2012. 

 

Please complete and return this form to the School Office to register your interest in one/more P&F 

roles. 

 

 

Name: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Name of son(s):  __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Class of son(s) in 2013:  __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Home phone: __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Mobile phone:  __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Email: __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

President  

Vice President  

Treasurer  

Prep Shop Committee (3 required)  

Sports Support Committee (3-5 required)  

Social & Fundraising Committee (6-8 required)   

Creative Arts Support Committee (2-3 required)   

Casserole Crisis Co-ordinator (1-2 required)   
 

Class Parents (2-4 per class) K  3  

  1  4  

  2  5  

    6  
Thank you 

P&F Executive 2012 


